
HDC Meeting Minutes – November 12th, 2018 
 
Attendance: Neil Huewe, Kurt Knott, Corey Rupp, Tony Mannausau, Eric Monsrud, Bob Brink, Mike Johnson, Andy 

Haskell, Matt Lee 

Absent: NA 

 

10U B Team Update 

Update was given on meeting that occurred surrounding confusion after parent meeting on the 10U B 

team. There was concern from some parents that the plan of playing a hybrid schedule of 20 games has 

changed and was going to be blended in more with the Mite 1’s. After conversation and a meeting it was 

clarified that we will keep the schedule in place. There will be some fluidity to it if we need to adjust a 

few games to stay competitive in the games. There may be additional scrimmages added as well with the 

Bemidji teams but we will not cancel other games in place of them. The original plan laid out is still the 

way the team is operating. 

 

Coaching Finalization and Approvals 

There was discussion about if any coaches need final approval from the Board. There was some questions 

on the Squirt coaches and Kurt will review to see if any were missed but there are no concerns with any. 

Also the HDC approved Ryan W to coach with Vinny at Bantams and that will be send to Board for approval. 

 

Team Level Updates 

o Bantam – All teams are into games and going well. B1 team had a player break arm over 

the weekend.  

o Peewee – All teams are playing as well and things are positive. Nothing needed at this 

time.  

o Squirt – Most teams will play games this coming weekend. Coaches all worked out and all 

are doing a great job with effective practices. There was discussion is in-house will work 

but with high school starting and ice short now will be very difficult to make anything work 

at this point but will try to do some on Wednesday’s. 

o 12U & 10U – 12U had the Little Falls Tourney cancelled and are working hard to replace 

games as they cannot find any other tournaments. 10U is going well now that we are 

through the details and both groups of kids are having a blast.  

o Mites – It is underway and going well. They are working to finalize splitting groups to keep 

kids at the appropriate skill and will have set by pictures. 

 

Treadmill Update 

There was discussion on the treadmill. Most coaches have been talked to and plans are in place and training taking 

place for coaches to run. It will be a work in progress for the year to make it happen but beginning to see some 

usage. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted:  Corey Rupp 


